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CPA firms Haskell & White, Katherman Kitts join 
forces 

GRC Announcements | February 9, 2017 

Haskell & White and Katherman Kitts & Co. have combined their practices, effective as of Feb. 1, and 
are now operating under the Haskell & White name. The expansion bolstered the combined 
international tax practice and increased the team of highly skilled CPAs. The entire team at 
Katherman Kitts & Co. moved to Haskell & White, and James Katherman and Stacie Kitts joined the 
firm as partners. 

By combining the staffs and resources of both teams under the Haskell & White brand, all clients will 
have access to an extremely deep bench of hard-working and talented CPAs, now totaling more than 
75 professionals. “With this combination, Haskell & White enhances its already robust standing in the 
market,” said Haskell & White’s Managing Partner Wayne Pinnell. “We will add more capabilities, 
including Katherman Kitts & Co.’s deep experience with technology companies and international tax 
expertise, to bring an even greater level of service to the clients of both firms.” 

By joining Haskell & White, an independently owned accounting, auditing and tax consulting firms, 
the clients of Katherman Kitts & Co. will gain access to Haskell & White’s team of professionals and 
numerous resources and benefits that have been a hallmark of Haskell & White for decades. These 
capabilities include a team of audit professionals able to provide reviews, financial audits and 
retirement plan auditing, as well as access to a worldwide network of CPA firms in the Leading Edge 
Alliance. 
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